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This Week….. 
We have really enjoyed our first full week in 
Reception. The children have settled in really well 
and we are so proud of them!  

 
This week we have been busy getting to know our 
new classrooms and continuous provision areas. In 
the continuous provision area the children have 
explored colour. We explored colour and pattern 
in the funky fingers area by adding coloured beads 
to the pipe cleaner hair and we sorted the fish by 
colour in the water tray. Lots of super learning 
taking place!  
 
To celebrate ‘Roald Dahl Day’ we enjoyed lots of 
activities linked to his books. We made amazing 
chocolate bars with chocolate playdough like Willy 
Wonka and we collected the coloured pompoms 
from Mr Twit’s beard. We also looked at some of 
his books!  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on X (Twitter) to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

 
ASDA Cashpot for Schools  

Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024, 
each time customers shop with Asda using their 
Rewards app, they can choose a primary school to 
receive a percentage of their spend. And that’s not all 
— every time a customer chooses your primary school, 
Asda will donate £1 to your school’s Cashpot, plus a 
further £50 when your first customer shops. 

If you have an Asda rewards app, we would be 
extremely grateful if you would kindly nominate our 
school to enable us to receive the benefits of the 
Cashpot. Thank you. 

 

Magical Moments 
We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have 
they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Throughout the day and during lunch time the 
children play outside. Now that the weather is 
turning colder please can all children bring a 

coat to school.  
Thank you 

 

Roald Dahl Day Competition 
 

To celebrate Roald Dahl day we have assigned 
a BBC competition on Seesaw. ALL children 

who enter will receive a small prize!  
 

 


